
 

 

 

 

 

TO UNKOWN DEVELOPER NOT YET IN DISCUSSION WITH THE GROUP 

Dear Sir/Madam 

You may, or may not be aware, that Blandford + are holding three community consultation 

events about its proposed Neighbourhood Plan as follows: 

Corn Exchange on Saturday 28
th

 February between 10am and 2pm  

Bryanston Estate Club Sunday 1
st
 March between 12pm and 2pm  

Blandford St Mary School on Thursday 5
th

 March between 6pm and 8pm  

The consultation events are aiming to promote a survey currently running and to explain how 

the group has arrived at its current position. Based on the thoughts members of the public 

highlighted during the group’s first public consultation, and subsequent Blandford + work, 

more specific information is now being sought.  

The responses to this survey will be used as evidence to show that the views of the 

community have been taken into account in producing the Blandford + Neighbourhood Plan 

and it will be used at the upcoming Local Plan Hearing.  

The group consider that the latest consultation dates are too soon to prepare for presentations 

by you, or your client, as a potential developer of potential future sites in the Blandford + 

area, however Blandford + hopes to present a draft Neighbourhood Plan in the summer of 

2015.  

I am therefore writing to you to inform you that, subject to the outcome of the Local Plan 

Hearing, you may receive an invitation to a future public consultation date. 

I would be grateful if you could please confirm to me whether you are willing to engage with 

the Neighbourhood Plan group on this basis. 

Kind regards 

Cllr Sara Loch 

Chairman of Blandford + 


